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From: Dr. Arturo Sánchez P. <asanchez04@cibnor.mx>

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 11:38 PM

To: 'Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development'

Subject: RE: Decision About continuing as Editorial Board member!

Importance: High

Dear Sushee: 

 

I would be very glad to keep being part of the editorial board membership of the Journal of Aquaculture Research and 

Development. I have been honored of being collaborative with this journal. However, I would like to request a more 

active participation with the journal. Please feel free to contact me whenever is necessary.  

 

In addition, because of the huge load of work that I have in the next coming days, I probably won’t be able to send the 

requested editorial for the upcoming issue. But I will try to send one in brief. Just let me know the guidelines to follow 

and a specific topic regarding aquaculture to develop. My expertise is in shrimp diseases. 

 

Best regards. 

 

 

Dr. Arturo Sánchez 

Centro de Investigaciones Biológicas del Noroeste S. C. (CIBNOR) 

Laboratorio de Referencia, Análisis y Diagnóstico en Sanidad Acuícola 

Calle Hermosa 101. Col. Los Angeles. CP 83106. 

Hermosillo, Sonora. México. 

Tel. (662)2-13-15-93. 

E-mail: asanchez04@cibnor.mx 

Skype: swine.flu3 

 

 
 

 


